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Coriendo Awarded Multi-Year Contract to Maintain and Sustain Healthcare Information 

System at Tripler Army Medical Center in Honolulu, Hawaii 
 

Bala Cynwyd, PA – November 7, 2012 -- Coriendo, LLC has recently been awarded a two-year 
contract in the amount of $958,684 to provide maintenance and sustainment of a business process 
management based solution for the Pacific Health Care Collaborative, a joint venture of the 
Veterans Affairs Pacific Islands Health Care System and the Tripler Army Medical Center, located 
in Honolulu, HI.  The contract, which is a follow on to previous contracts that began in August, 
2006, has a  base year that runs through September, 2013, and an option year that runs through 
September 2014. 
 
The scope of the contract is to provide maintenance and support services for a system referred to at 
Tripler as the “e-DR System”.   The System consists of modules that provide for patient referrals, 
document management, a charge master-based billing system, and an analytics component.  The 
System eliminates the use of paper files as the means for exchanging information back and forth 
between the Department of Veterans Affairs systems and Department of Defense systems.   
 
A significant aspect of the System is Coriendo’s use of a Business Process Management Suite of 
software tools called Enj that enabled Coriendo to develop the system without the need to write 
computer code.  This resulted in reduced development time, lower cost, and the ease of making 
modifications to the system as needed in the future.  
 

About Coriendo 
Coriendo, LLC is a Pennsylvania limited liability company which is based in Bala Cynwyd, PA. 
Coriendo provides business process management solutions in healthcare and financial services.   
For more information please contact: Peter McGrath at 610-747-0345, or by email at 
pmcgrath@coriendo.com. 
 

 

 


